Members Present

SDMC Meeting Sign-in Sheet

November 12, 2018

Position

_	·
Elizabeth Gonzales	Magnet Parent
Cindy Leving-Wu	zoned parent
Karie Bradariel Pho	Principal
ANNE CARTER	Clerk II
antica Mags	
Jose H. Cordore	Admin
Iliana Sanchez	Teacher
Mike Giroir mo	TENCHEN
Wender Tithand	Business Partner
Charleda Hossom	Teacher
Guests Present	Purpose
Catrie Mays	PTO Pry.

Lanier Middle School

SDMC Meeting Minutes

November 12, 2018

Members Present:

Elizabeth Gonzales - Magnet Parent ("EG")

Cindy Leong-Wu - Zoned Parent ("CW")

Katie Bradarich – Principal Chairperson ("KB")

Anne Carter – Receptionist, Professional Staff ("AC")

Charlita Blossom - Teacher, Professional Staff ("CC")

Wendy Tilford - Community Member ("WT")

Michael Giroir - Professional Staff ("MG")

Lilana Sanchez - Professional Staff ("LS")

Jose Cordorva - Non-Instructional employee ("JC")

Catrica Mays - PTO President ("Guest Present")

Meeting start time: 4:22 pm

Dr. B motioned to approve minutes, Mr. RP approved and Mrs. CW second the motion, everyone voted in favor.

Dr. B spoke about new social worker starting at Lanier. Also spoke on paperwork going home to parents to inform them of Daniel Maluski's new role as the school social worker. Dr. B spoke on the importance of having Mr. Maluski on staff. Dr. B spoke on master schedule and leadership and wanted to take a glance at how other campuses look like as far as master schedule is concerned and how IB campuses handle compromise in master schedule. Dr. B felt like SDMC must compare and work on master schedule.

Dress Code- Dr. B suggested taking feedback from students during GSG and SLAP. Felt as if students should report to office A, who would then contact their parent about the issue. Student would then change into dress code appropriate clothing. Dr. B felt like parents, students, and staff need to work together on this matter and parents should be more informed in regards to dress code. The question if skirts should be included as acceptable within the dress code was brought to light. Dr. B felt like it may be push back from parents. Stated that he would speak to Dr. McSwain about it because the board sets the tone. Policy first. Dr. B doesn't want dress code to take away from class time. Students must adhere to three-inch rule for skirts.

Dr. B, CM and CL then discussed PTO funds and how money was used this summer on classrooms with mold and necessary hallway repairs. Dr. B stated nothing was done without meeting standards and code. The building is improving. Dr. B approved up to \$5,000. Anything more would be surveyed and

approved by the PTO audit books. Board policy speaks on how things must all be the same at every campus. Dr. B spoke on how she did not want to violate any board or district policies.

Mr. JC asked to motion to adjourn, Ms. LS agreed. Dr. B closed meeting was adjourned at 5:05p.m.